ASSOCIATION OF FLIGHT ATTENDANTS-CWA AFL-CIO
@ 6250 N. River Road, Suite 4020, Rosemont, IL 60018

PHONE 847°2927170 FAX 847+292-7180 website:www.unitedafa.org

April 25, 2011

Ladies and Gentlemen:

Thank you to all our Members, who after careful deliberation participated in the
June 2011 Voluntary Furlough bid. We are happy to report the Voluntary
Furlough award sufficiently covered the numbers of furloughs required by the
company. Additionally, through our Contractual benefit and work with the
company for a reassessment of actual manpower needs, the Company was able
to award all valid Voluntary Furlough requests.

Voluntary furloughs for the 9-month period of June 1, 2011 through March 1,
2012 were awarded to 519 Flight Attendants.

The most junior Voluntary Furlough award has an Inflight seniority date of May
20, 2008 and the most senior has an Inflight seniority date of December 16, 1964.
A breakdown of furlough awards by domicile is posted on our website.

All Voluntary Furloughs will begin June 1, 2011. Flight Attendants will receive a
Voluntary Furlough confirmation letter from the company at their permanent
address. United’s letter will also contain information about United's check-out
process. The company will update Unimatic work history screens (FDWH), by
the end of the day Friday, April 29, 2011.

We sincerely appreciate all Members who volunteered for the Voluntary Furlough
Program. Our Flight Attendant community collectively helped protect the jobs of
our most junior Members and we are grateful to all AFA Members who offered
assistance to make this happen.
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